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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CITY OF MORDEN 
2019 FINANCIAL PLAN 

 
 

April 29, 2019 

 
 

 
Pursuant to Section 162(2) of The Municipal Act, the Council of the City of 

Morden invite all ratepayers of the City of Morden to a Public Hearing in 

respect to the 2019 Financial Plan (Budget) for the City of Morden. The 

purpose of the Public Hearing is to allow any interested persons to make a 

representation, ask questions or register an objection to the Financial Plan. 

 
A presentation of the Financial Plan will be made at the Morden Civic Centre 

on Monday April 29, 2019 at 7:00 P.M. Copies of the Financial Plan will be 

available for review prior to the Hearing at the Morden Civic Centre. 

Thank you 
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